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Medical students at health fair for high school students 
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WINNEMUCCA-Medical students from the University of Nevada School of Medicine will 

use their newly-learned skills at the first annual Lowry High School Health Fair as over 600 high 

school students learn more about their health . 

The 11 students, all in their second year of medical school, will offer vision testing as well 

as information about smoking and chewing tobacco, sexually transmitted diseas_es and heart 

disease prevention. 

Medical students will also be on hand to talk to high school students about careers in 

medicine and other health care fields at the health fair. 

The medical students' participation in the health fair was coordinated by Nevada Area 

Health Education Centers, which works in partnership with the School of Medicine to provide 

educational opportunities for students in rural Nevada . 


